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Wednesday 23rd February 2022 
 

World Book Day 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Thursday 3rd March 2022, school will join in with the national World Book Day celebrations. As a school that 
values reading so highly, this is a wonderful opportunity to share our love of reading and provide time to share 
books, interests and get caught up in the magical world that books help create. 

As such, we are inviting all children to come to school dressed as their favourite book character and to bring in their 
favourite book to share with others in school. If your child, doesn’t want to dress up, perhaps they could make their 
own badge or pin that symbolizes their favourite book or character. 

Throughout the day, we will celebrate reading and remind all children that “You are a reader!” (the motto for this 
year’s World Book Day). 

There will be exciting activities throughout the week and many book prizes to be won (including many 
opportunities to win a token for our wonderful Book Vending Machine!) 

Your children will be given time to simply enjoy reading on their own, with a friend and with children from other 
year groups. 

We cannot wait to see the costumes and are really excited to see what books the children bring in! 

We also encourage you all to find some time in your day to enjoy reading. We are all so busy and our days are so 
full but it is important to take time for ourselves and do something just for us and just because we enjoy it. 

Kind regards 

Lee Christopher  

LAMBLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Headteacher: Lee Christopher 
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